- ST. SERRA

" ) WEEKLY GRADE LEVEL UPDATE

Sunday, September 3, 2023 <« 4th Grade

FROM THE TEACHERS:

Back to School Night for 4th Grade: The teachers are looking forward to seeing everyone at Back to School Night on
Thursday, September 7, from 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

e 4th grade Back to School Night Schedule
6:00 - 7:00 p.m. - Homeroom Teacher
7:00 - 7:15 p.m. - ELA Class
7:15 - 7:30 p.m. - Math Class

e Please check the General Announcements on this Sunday's Serra News for more specific information.

e Please take the time to review the Student Handbook online prior to our meeting. There will be two
acknowledgement forms for each family to sign, one on the handbook and the second for our Family Life class.
For your convenience, we will have both forms on your student's desk the night of the meeting. If you are ready
to sign them, you can do this during the meeting and turn them in before you leave. See you on September 7!

Homework: Please help your student develop the habit of checking the Canvas homework page each night. One way to
do this is to have your student show you the homework on Canvas and then ask if they have any homework to finish or if
they have finished it all for the day.

Rosaries in the Classroom: Each Monday on Serra Vision, the Serra Vision crew leads the school in saying a decade of
the rosary. Students need to have a rosary in the classroom as we each use our rosary during this time. We would like to
thank everyone who has sent in a rosary for their student. If your student does not have a rosary at school yet, please
help them find one that is appropriate for school and bring it in as soon as possible.

4TH GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:

Support Our Golf Classic:

Click HERE and sign-up to support our St. Serra Golf Classic. Please email golfclassic@serraschool.org directly if
you are able to donate items other than gift cards including sports or concert tickets, trips, or vacation rentals.
Thank you for helping to make our first fundraiser of the year a success!

Serra Singers

Love to sing? If so, there's good news - Serra Singers is open to 3rd and 4th grade students. No audition is necessary to
be in the ensemble. Activities for Serra Singers include students singing at the Christmas Concert, Spring Concert,
Masses, and community events. Sign up here.

Calendar Reminders:

Monday, September 4: Labor Day - No School
Wednesday, September 6: Full School Day

Thursday, September 7:  Back to School Night Grades 2-4
Friday, September 8: Spirit Shirt Day

Grace and Blessings,
Stephanie Natale - 4th Grade Co-RPC
sdnatale@gmail.com

Taylor Wheeler - 4th Grade Co-RPC
taydwheeler@gmail.com
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